
Suffield, Connecticut Approved by Bd. of Ed. 

Board of Education Special Meeting 

Conducted Remotely 

August 8, 2020 

Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 9:02 a.m. by Board Chair Mercik Davis via Zoom 

teleconference call. 

Present: Board members Susan Mercik Davis, Jamie Drzyzga, Debra Dudack, Melissa Finnigan, 

Brian Fry, Glenn Gazdik, Scott Lingenfelter, Maureen Sattan, Michael Sepko; and 

Superintendent Timothy Van Tasel 

Discussion/Action Items 

Discussion of School Reopening Plan 

Superintendent Van Tasel explained the current plan for reopening the schools, including 

reviewing the Department of Public Health Guideposts, the current PPE inventory, the district’s 

health and safety planning, the current district financial impacts, the professional development 

schedule, the technology update, the most recent survey results, the proposed hybrid reopening 

plan, and the current status of athletics. 

Michael Sepko left the meeting at 10:23 a.m. 

Adjournment 

Mercik Davis moved, Sattan seconded to adjourn the meeting at 10:35 a.m. 

Minutes are subject to approval at the regular meeting of August 17, 2020. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Maureen Sattan 

Secretary DRAFT




